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The Eco Star program at South Mountain Elementary, in 
South Orange, New Jersey, educates K-5 students to 
become environmental stewards and leaders, via school 
assemblies and educational material. Moving beyond 
the very basic “pick up trash” and traditional recycling 
initiatives, the program teaches kids to think more 
deeply and creatively about current environmental 
topics, and act sustainably in as many ways as possible.

The South Mountain Elementary Green Team, a 
committee of the PTA, conceived and developed the 
Eco Star program in 2018 following kitchen table 
conversations, committee meetings, and collaboration 
among teachers and parent volunteers. The program 
has been featured in The Village Green, New Jersey 
Sustainability Reporting Hub and Matters Magazine.

For more information or sample programing, contact us.
South Mountain Elementary Green Team
greenteamsms@gmail.com

“Hi. I’m Pacey. I used to use plastic juice 
boxes. When I saw the Eco Star assembly, I 
felt bad for the planet. I started to use 
my reusable water bottle. Thanks Planet!”

—2nd Grade Student

“My two children have really enjoyed 
our discussions around the Eco Star 
challenges. I have been relieved to see 

new, practical ideas and suggestions as to 
how households in our community can do 
our part instead of reciting the same old 
lines about recycling. We’re proud that 
our school is making this a priority!”

—Parent at South Mountain Elementary

"Our kindergarteners are working hard 
to build life long sustainability habits 
because of our Eco Star program, and 

classroom enthusiasm. Reusable 
containers, water bottles and 

silverware have become a staple in 
our classroom.” 

—Kindergarten Teacher

“We feel it’s very important to model 
eco-friendly behavior for our kids not 
just at home, but at school as well. The 
Eco Star assemblies for our children are a 
great way for kids to see for themselves 

the ways they can help out.” 
—PTA Co-Presidents


